
Colebrook Center Fire Company 

Minutes for May 3, 2021 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
ATTENDANCE: Craig Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, John Fredsall, Tom Odell, George O’Brien, Kevin 
Robichaud, Sarah Carfiro, Dave Sweeney, Gary D’Addario, Ben Dehey, Mike Coleman, Bailey McCaw, Gary 
D’Addario. 
 
Meeting called to order:  7:03 PM 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

• Treasure’s report read, accepted as read.  

• New Members: None 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• The water extinguisher is now on Engine 1.  

• All the fire extinguishers have been serviced. When doing the firehouse check, fire extinguishers should 
be inspected and signed off as well (monthly). 

• Unknown about further details on the fire house lights. Ben Bartlett will be in contact with Dave 
Hotchkiss.  

• We have not purchased a multifunctional printer for the office yet. We are still doing research. 

• Ben Bartlett will be in touch with the Coon Club regarding the Membership Appreciation Dinner and 
report back to the membership and committee. 

• Gear fitting was held last week at Forge.  If you missed it, and need any gear please let an officer know. 

• Gary D’Addario spoke about the radio chargers being installed soon.   
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• The firehouse bay tv stopped working. A motion was made, seconded and passed to purchase a new tv 
for the bay.   

• Saturday, May 22nd is the Trail Riders Dinner. The committee met last week and finalized the menu. 
The number of participants will be emailed to us soon so that we can purchase food at Restaurant 
Depot.  

• Gary D’Addario will bring in a combination pager/radio to show membership. We are still looking to 
purchase pagers/radios for the department.  

 

Fire House Check: Jeff Coleman 

Adjourned: 7:19 

Respectful Submitted,  

Hannah McCaw 

Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 

 
 


